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Honorable members of the Rules Committee. I urge you to support HB 3871. 

CleanLane is a joint private/public project that will aid our region in meeting state 

goals for waste diversion. It will also importantly reduce the production of methane 

gas from our public landfill by a whopping 90!  A mega company from Texas is trying 

to stop the building of this facility for their own profit at the expense of our important 

progress in dealing with waste in Lane County. This is not right!  Please vote to 

support HB3871.   

Thank you.  

Sharon Hawks 

Eugene 


